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Local Plan; Village Housing Option

The LPBHOSB states that the existing infrastructure will be “carefully’ considered. If the local
plan, or something similar, is implemented the infrastructure should be the most important
part. New roads schools and amenities should be priority one rather that a “consideration’
when the plan is accepted.

Traffic will increase and some existing roads will have to be widened and properly haunched.
This will affect Hampton-on-the-Hill particularly. Pot holes should be repaired quickly and
thoroughly ad not just filled temporarily.

The latest plan calls for 12,300 new houses. It would cause much less hassle, and be more
convenient to build a new town; probably south of Warwick, with all the infrastructure
included.

Major BC Prout-Richardson. RE (retd)



